
 



5. Graduate Program Marketing:  Dr. LaPlant is working with Phil Allen and Keith Warburg to 
market graduate programs, but if you have a particular request please e-mail it to him.  Last year 
marketing dollars were up to $30k, but we will not have that much available this fiscal year. 

6. Populating Dissertation Committees:  Progress is being made to create a database to identify 
faculty for dissertation committees.  Plans are to generate a Qualtrics survey to determine 
qualitative and quantitative research interests of faculty across the campus. 

7. Graduation:  Fall Graduate School graduation is scheduled for Friday, December 9 at 7:00 pm in 
the P.E. Complex.  Students will begin lining up in Jennett and the Ed Center lobby at 5:30.  More 
details to follow. 

 
 
Topics from the Floor 
 

1. Dissertation Dive In groups:  There were two groups for fall.  Total number of students signed up 
was 15.  Plans are to one day open to the master’s level. 

2. The Counseling Center has sessions and activities for graduate students, and a relaxation room 
open for faculty, staff, and students. 

 
Motion was made to adjourn, seconded, at 2:55 pm.     
 
 
Teresa Williams        James T. LaPlant 


